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SUPERSTARS

Acorn
Holly and Sammy

Hazel
Grayson and Viola

Maple

Maya and Mollie

Blossom

Jacob and Olivia

Sequoia

Hayden and Sophie

SATS WEEK

Our wonderful year 6 children will be completing

their end of Key Stage 2 SATs next week. Over the

past few weeks, they have been working

extremely hard in building their resilience and

perseverance in completing the practise tests. 

Although the tests are important, they do not

define our children. They do not know how

talented they are at sport or art. They do not

know that they are kind, funny and good friends.

They do not know that they are polite, well-

mannered and loved by all. 

I am confident that the children will do brilliantly.

The whole school are cheering them on. 

Year 6 children can come into school for a free

breakfast from 8 a.m. each morning of the tests. 

MATHEMATICIAN OF

THE WEEK

Charlie N

Roxie

William

Charlie D

Kiera

Matthew 

Louis



Week Ahead
Monday
Year 6 SPAG Test
Newspaper club
ART CLUB EYFS/KS1
tuesday
YEAR 6 READING TEST
MULTI-SPORTS Y2/Y3
WEDNESDAY
UEAR 6 MATHS 1 & 2
AMERICAN FLAG FOOTBALL
4/5/6
thursday
YEAR 6 MATHS 3
young leaders Y6
FRIDAY
GOOD NEWS ASSEMBLY 3
P.M.

WATER PRIMARY

SPECIAL VISITOR

We had a very special guest who visited our children this week! Bertie Bee from Burnley football club popped in to say hello to each class and

even stay for our superstar assembly. Burnley are running a holiday club during the next half term and families from Water get 10% off when

booking any sessions. Keep an eye out for a leaflet which will be going home with children very soon.  

NETBALL
Congratulations to our year 5/6 children

who took part in a netball competition this

week. You were all brilliant!

FISHING FRIDAY

Our fishing Friday has returned and it is some of year 6's turn

this term. Well done to Luca who caught the biggest fish in last

weeks session!

UNIFORM

It has been noticed that some children are coming to school not in the correct uniform. I understand that

we are coming towards the end of the year, and children are outgrowing their clothing or shoes, however

if you are sending your child into school with incorrect uniform on, please could you inform the class

teacher and ensure they return to school with the correct uniform as soon as possible. If you are unsure of

our uniform policy, you can find more information on our website. 

In regards to next year, we have decided that the whole school will continue to wear their school uniform

and just wear their sports kits on their dedicated sports days (including reception and the new reception

class.)


